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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday, 19th April - Year 4 Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Year 4 are invited to join us for their class worship at 9.00am in the 
school hall. 

 
Friday, 19th April - School Nurse visit to do Fledglings Hearing Rechecks 
 
Tuesday, 23rd April - PTFA Bags2School 
The PTFA have arranged another ‘Bags 2 School’ collection on Tuesday, 23rd April. Donations can be 
placed in black sacks and left on the grass verge in the school car park before 9.00am on Tuesday, 23rd 
April. Please do not bring your bags before this date as we have nowhere to store them safely, thank 
you. 

 

Tuesday, 23rd April - ‘Managing Children’s Behaviour’ Course 1.00 to 3.00pm in the 
School Hall 
The first of the 4 week course for parents entitled ‘Managing Children’s Behaviour’ starts on Tuesday, 
23rd April. If you are interested in joining this course please speak to Mrs Inglis, FLO or the school office. 

 
Wednesday, 24th April - RNLI visit to school for Water Safety Workshops 
 
Friday, 26th April - Year 3 Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Year 3 are invited to join us for their class worship at 9.00am in the 
school hall. 

WEBSITE SECTION 
 
Calendar/School News 
Upcoming events at the school can be viewed on the Calendar page of our school website. Here you 
can see dates for events throughout the academic year and also subscribe to your child’s Year group 
so that events are automatically transferred in to your online diary. Please do check back regularly as 
this is kept updated as new events are arranged. 
 
We also include information regarding dates for the upcoming week in this School News which can 
also be viewed on the school website. 
 
Both our Calendar and School News can be viewed under the ‘Parents’ tab on the school website. 



HEALTH ADVICE/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

 
Township - Online Game Safety Advice 
Township is an online game aimed a children aged 4+ that continues to be popular since it’s launch over 
10 years ago. Although this is viewed as a child friendly game there are still some risks that parents 
should be aware of when allowing their child to play this game. Please see the attached for further 
information. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  22.4.24 

MONDAY   

Cheerleading & Dance (3.30-4.15pm) YES 

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

TUESDAY   

Ballet (3.30-4.10pm) YES 

WEDNESDAY   

Singing Club (8.00 to 8.35am) YES 

Netball (3.30 to 4.15pm) YES 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) YES 

THURSDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

FRIDAY   

  




